
8. HIGHER SALARIES COMMISSION ELECTED MEMBERS’ REMUNERATION PACKAGE

A report from the Community Secretary sought the Board’s approval of a submission prepared by the
Chairperson to the Higher Salaries Commission on its proposed new elected members’ remuneration
package. The Board decided to adopt the amended submission to the Higher Salaries Commission
on the Discussion Paper on Elected Member Remuneration Framework.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


